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REDNERSVILLE MEMBERS AT DISTRICT LEVEL

The Prince Edward District Women’s Institute held program co-ordinator, Marlene COffleld. (Ist YP):
their annual meeting last week and elected their Mary Ellen Closson, sec./treas. Front row: Marion
officers for the coming year. The group also pre- Calnan, curator, Thelma Coulter, past president,
sented a cheque for $10,000 to the Prince Edward Peggy Allison, president, Rena Cunningham, 2nd

County Memorial Hospital building fund. Backrow, VP. T
left to right: Dini Terpstra, 3rd VP, Elda Brooks, EPegiTE Ry % .

Marion Calnan, front row: Marlene Corfield, back row: both members of Rednersville WI

R NewAtoys“=

Phblo.by Jam;ller Read jl
| Three-year-old Lori Anne Dulmage was one of donation will help expand the centre's mobile toy
f:lhmen ﬂ{sti cthil?'_l;e'n;of -enjeg;d '$-502 \gorth of E;\ew éoys_ lending library. From left: Mary Ellen Closson, in-
donated to the Prince Edward County Day Care " : ; f
by the Prince Edward District WOFI’IE%S' Institito "“ét't-”ff Secr?tary'?&easumr , Corfield, Thelma
Tuesday. Institute first vice-president Marlene ek pe?s president andiMUrphy, ihe ey 1
Corfield said the funds were raised through last ~  care's mobile toy library travels to different pre.
year's annual craft show at the Picton Community schools, libraries and day care centres in the

Sentre. Day care director Pam Murphy said the  county. |
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Marlene Corfield, a Rednersville WI Member




